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Welcome back to Preschool everyone, we hope you have had a lovely half term break. Our topic 

this half term is ‘Summertime  ’and will be as follows: 

 

Week 1.  Under the sea 

Week 2.  Crustaceans 

Week 3.  Rock pools  

Week 4.  Shells 

Week 5.  Seaside 

Week 6.  Boats 

 

We have many lovely stories to support each weekly theme and will also be learning some seaside 

songs. 

We will continue with our yoga and mindfulness activities. The children have really enjoyed these 

and each one of us has our ‘happy place’ to think of when we feel a little sad or anxious. 

We will be watering and caring for our plants and observing the changes in our forest. It is a 

wonderful time for us all to feel a connection with and an appreciation for nature.  

There will be crafts, messy play and water, so old clothes for these activities are always a good 

idea. 

As we will hopefully have sunshine this term could you please ensure your child has sun cream and 

a sun hat. Please provide a labelled bottle of cream that can be kept in their drawer and if 

possible ensure your child has cream on before arriving in the morning. This does save a 

considerable amount of time when the children are eager to go outside and play. Your child will 

also need a labelled water bottle for snack time. 

We ask once again to not send your child to Preschool with toys from home - to reduce the risk of 

any cross contamination. We will continue to thoroughly clean all equipment indoors and outside at 

the end of every session, and tables and doors will be washed regularly throughout the day. 

This will be the final term for many of our preschoolers and we are sure it will be filled with fun, 

adventure and many, many happy experiences. 

 

The Early Years Team 


